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Dear Journal Editor, 

 

Hereby the authors of the manuscript entitled ‘Innovate combination of sevoflurane 

dilution in dimethyl sulfoxide: a stability study by gas chromatography and nuclear 

magnetic resonance’ (ref no. 28886), which was submitted to the World Journal of 

Pharmacology declare that:  

 

No patients were involved at any stage of this study, hence the no informed 

consent was required.  

 

The authors:  

FD Fernández-Ginés, S García-Muñoz, H Mateo-Carrasco, MA Rincón-Cervera, M 

Cortiñas-Sáenz, JA Morales-Molina, C Fernández-Sánchez, JM Expósito-López, and 

I Rodríguez-García, 
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